
Police Pension Board Meeting 

December 18, 1984 

The Police Pension Board met in the City Manager's Office, City 
Hall, 250 N. 5th Street, on December 18, 1984, at 2:00 p.m. with 
the following members present: City Manager Mark Achen, Police 
Representative Harvey Gorby, Finance Director John Tasker, and 
City Clerk Neva Lockhart. 

Also present was Personnel Director Claudia Hazelhurst. 

The meeting was called to consider the request for retirement of 
Records Supervisor Senior Records Clerk Richard W. Safford. 

It was moved by Mrs. Lockhart, seconded by Mr. Tasker and carried 
that the request be granted and authorized the Personnel Director 
to communicate that information to the Police Pension Fund, Pay 
Class Code I at Range 15. 

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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